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Name ___________________________________________  
 
Phone _________________  
 
 
# of Red Poinsettias ______  # of White Poinsettias _______  
 
 

 

 Given in honor of ______________________  
 
   _______________________  
 

 

 by _____________________________  
 

 

 Given in memory of _____________________  
 
   ______________________  
 

  

 by _____________________________  



This is the last day to turn in Poinsettia orders. Please place your  

order form in Kathy Bennett’s mailbox.  Additional forms are available at 

the Connection Center. 

 

Join us for Eat ‘n’ Run at 5:15 pm on Wednesday. Invite your friends 

and neighbors, too. The theme is “Breakfast for Dinner”, with a menu of 

French toast with assorted toppings, sausage and fresh fruit.  Gluten free 

options will be available. 

 

Isabella Moesch has created a “Hoodies for the Holidays” drive 

in conjunction with Northern School District.   So far 3 garbage bags of 

hoodies have been donated. If you would be able to donate adult size, zip-

up hoodies, please bring them to the church by December 2.  They will be 

distributed in Harrisburg in December. 

 
Christmas Choir:  Singers, we would like to invite you to be a part of 

this year's Christmas choir.  We will be singing at the Sunday morning ser-

vice on December 23rd. Rehearsals will be held in the sanctuary from 4:00

-5:30 p.m. today and on the following Sundays:  December 2nd, December 

9th, and December 16th.  There will also be a dress rehearsal on a week-

day during the week of December 17th (day and time TBD).  Please plan 

to join us only if you think you will be able to attend three or more of the 

Sunday practices. Email Randy Fish if you are planning to sing or if you 

have any questions. 

 

In case of inclement weather, the policy of DBIC is to cancel any 

morning activities if Northern York School District is on a 2-hour delay.  

This would not impact afternoon and evening activities.  All activities will 

be canceled if the district is closed for the day or dismisses early due to 

the weather.  If there are activities on the weekends or days when school 

is not in session, please check for radio and TV (ABC27) announcements 

or our website (www.dillsburgbic.org) for information regarding closures. 

 

Reminder: The New Hope Christmas blessings gifts are due no 

later than Friday, Dec 7. They can be brought to the church (unwrapped) 

and put in the red bin or dropped off at the New Hope Center. 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's  

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. 

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely man-

ner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the  

children are dismissed from the service.  

 

A combined Children’s Sunday School Class for Kindergarten 

through 5th Grade will meet in the Cherub Church room.  We ask that 

you sign these children out promptly after Sunday School dismisses at 
10:00 a.m.  A preschool class will meet in the room next to the ladies’ 

restroom.  A staffed nursery for toddlers and babies will also be provid-

ed during Sunday School.   


